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TERM 4 WEEK 7-8                    4th December 2020 

Kindergarten Orientation  

Our fourth Kinder-2021 orientation activity will be  
held on  Friday 4th December between  9:15 and 
10:30am.  The following Friday (December 11th) will 
be the last Kinder Orientation for 2020. Parents are 
asked to promptly drop and collect your children 
from the lunch area. If leaving your children for a 
short time is going to be a problem please contact 
us beforehand. newrybar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Year 6 Graduation 

 2020 has been a difficult year for everyone.  We have 

arranged a small graduation ceremony for our Year 6 

students as a way of saying farewell.  With continued 

restrictions in place and as we are unable to hold our 

usual presentation night, the Year 6 graduation will be 

on Friday evening 11th December 2020 from 5:30- 

6:00pm. Due to number restrictions, only parents, 

Year 6 students and siblings are invited. Food and 

drink will not be served and we ask that families do 

not congregate before or after the activity.   

This beautiful artwork was created by the children 

who attended our Kinder Orientation last week. 

The artwork is inspired by the great artist Piet 

Mondrian. We combined  process art, rainbows, 

patterns and individual ideas to create our own 

collaborative masterpiece.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 

Week 8 

4/12/2020 Kinder Orientation 9:15am—10:30am 

Week 9 

7/12/2020 P & C Meeting at 3pm in the Senior Classroom. COVID restrictions apply. 

Friday 11/12/2020 Last Kinder orientation 9:15am—10:30am 

Friday 11/12/2020 Year 6 Graduation 5:30pm. Yr 6 only 

Week 11  

Wednesday 16th Dec Students Last Day. Modified Class Parties 
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End Of Year Class Parties 

We will be having modified class parties on the 
last day of school, Wednesday 16th December. 
The usual shared food plates will not be allowed, 
however, the teachers have been working hard 
to design a party that meets COVID regulations 
and is enjoyable for the students. More 
information to come. 

Junior Maths 

We have been learning to name and identify the 

properties of 2D and 3D shapes. The children have 

had fun making shapes, discovering which shapes 

stack the easiest and which shapes roll. We have 

also had fun matching shapes with objects and 

buildings found in the environment.  
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Senior Art 

Over the past three weeks we have been creating 

a range of 3D fish using layers of cardboard. After 

painting our fish with bright colours we have been 

adding creative dot patterns using puff paint and 

our mandala tool kits.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Art 

The junior class have continued to investigate 

birds. We have drawn owls using line and patterns 

to create texture. We have also made a smaller 

colourful version of our owls to hang in our 

classroom.  

 

 

 

 



  ART Show 

It was great to see all families attending our Art 

Show. The children were proud to display their 

work and appreciated sharing it with an authentic 

audience. 

 

 

 

Senior Inquiry 

During our History lessons we have been 

wondering about ‘Terra Nullius’ and why Captain 

Cook used this term to describe Australia as being 

‘nobody’s land’. We also wondered what it was 

like for Australia’s first people back in 1770. We 

used different perspectives to show both sides of 

the story using stop-motion videos and journal 

writing.  

 



VOSS Snow Excursion 2021 

As per our previous note, expressions of interest 

for the 2021 Snow excursion and $200 non 

refundable deposit are due December 4th 2020. In 

addition a payment plan is below for your 

information.  
Payment Schedule 

2020   Term 4 4 December   $200 
deposit 

2021   Term 1 Friday 5 February   $250 

2021   Term 1 Friday 5 March   $250 

2021   Term 2 Friday 7 May   $250 

2021   Term 2 Friday 4 June   $250 or 
balance depending on final cost 

Extra costs will include –   

Gloves (approximately $40) 

Should you wish your Yr 5/6 child/ren (in 2021) to 

attend the snow excursion, please complete the 

form sent home and send in your deposit asap. 

 

 

Dorroughby Arts Camp 

Three of our senior students had the opportunity 

to attend the Environmental Arts Camp and  

experienced a wide range of activities such as 

nature journaling, drumming, creating bush 

shelters & mural painting. The weather was fine 

and the students created some great pieces of art. 

 

 

 

ART Show continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nüdel Kart  

The children were excited to  finally open our 

Nüdel Kart during the week. The Nüdel Kart is a 

deconstructable, mobile play kart that can be 

reconfigured in endless ways to encourage self-

directed learning. It contains research-backed 

specially selected materials to stimulate children’s 

development. We look forward to using the kart 

often and in many ways. 

 



birds 
Numbers are strictly limited so book in early to avoid 
disappointment 
Age: 7-12 years 
Limit: 10 per workshop 
Time: 9am to 3.30pm (register 8.30am) 
Cost: $80 
Includes: lunch, afternoon tea & certificate of 
participation 
Sign in from 9am. Parents collect children inside park at 
3.30pm 
Book online 

K e e p e r  F o r  a  D a y  
Be a Park Keeper for a Day – Your teenagers can spend 
a day behind the scenes with one of our senior 
keepers. Find out what working in a captive animal 
facility is all about. Learn about the conservation of our 
local wildlife, animal husbandry practises and work at 
creating and providing enrichment for our animals. 
Runs during school holidays only 
Age: 12-18 years 
Limit: 10 per workshop 
Time: 9am to 3.30pm (register 9am) 
Cost: $100 per participant 
Includes: lunch, afternoon tea, certificate of 
participation. 
Book online 

C r i tt e r  C a p t u r e  w i t h  F r a n k i  K a n e u r  

Do you have a budding performer, artist, photographer 
or animal lover? 
In this short day workshop you will get creative and 
crafty, sing and perform, all inspired by the animals in 
our Animal Park. 
Each interactive workshop is designed to inspire 
creative young people, focusing on singing and 
performance as well as craft and photography. Under 
the guidance of local performer Frank Kaneur, 
participants children will participate in a range of 
artistic pursuits based around the subject of animals. 
Participants will first go on a tour of the Animal Park 
then come into the conference room to undertake a 
range of projects including – 

• Making animal facemasks 

• Dancing 

• Singing 

• Performance to At The Zoo by Simon and Garfunkel 

• Decorating cupcakes 

• Photography/videography session out in the Park 
Participants should bring along their camera, phone or 
tablet. 
About our facilitator 
Franki Kaneur is a young Australian singer/songwriter 

P&C NEWS 
Please find attached  information on the 
P&C Sustainability Fundraiser. Families were 
sent home this information and ticket books 
on Wednesday. If you have any questions 
please contact Heather Selwyn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community News 

 

Byron Bay High School News 
Our Term 4 Week 6 Newsletter is 
now online! 
Help us celebrate some amazing achievements 
at BBHS by clicking on the hyperlink below. 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/

S0En7NmVzWF9h/ 

The Macadamia Castle school  holiday activities 

Spend a day behind the scenes in the animal park … we 
get kids and teenagers out of cyberspace and 
connected with each other, local native wildlife and the 
great outdoors! 

 
W i l d l i f e  G u a r d i a n s  
During the school holidays your kids can become 
Wildlife Guardians and spend the day with the keepers 
behind-the-scenes in the Animal Park. Activities 
include: 

• learning about conservation and caring for our 
wildlife 

• design and build a reptile enclosure 

• create enrichment for the wombats and native 

http://post.spmailtechno.com/f/a/uBjM7TFOsSUakd5Y94bcQw~~/AAMdHAA~/RgRhmeryP0QraHR0cHM6Ly9zcGFyay5hZG9iZS5jb20vcGFnZS9TMEVuN05tVnpXRjloL1cDc3BjQgoAN_Jlt18KMRD6UiBuZXdyeWJhci1wLnNjaG9vbEBkZXQubnN3LmVkdS5hdVgEAAAAAA~~
http://post.spmailtechno.com/f/a/uBjM7TFOsSUakd5Y94bcQw~~/AAMdHAA~/RgRhmeryP0QraHR0cHM6Ly9zcGFyay5hZG9iZS5jb20vcGFnZS9TMEVuN05tVnpXRjloL1cDc3BjQgoAN_Jlt18KMRD6UiBuZXdyeWJhci1wLnNjaG9vbEBkZXQubnN3LmVkdS5hdVgEAAAAAA~~


 
 
 

 

 

 
The BreastScreen bus will be screening in Ballina 1 
December– 31 January 2021. 
Don’t miss the opportunity to book your free 
screening mammogram. 
Detecting breast cancer early is vital. 
Recommended every 2 years for women aged 50 - 
74. 
Don’t miss the bus! It’s important. It’s free. 20 
minutes every 2 years could save your life. 
Appointments are open for booking. 
To book your free screening mammogram call  

13 20 50 or book 

online book.breastscreen.nsw.gov.au 

See the attached flyer. 

 

Expression of interest for Assisted Travel Support 
Officer (ATSO) position 
The Assisted School Travel Program (ASTP) often 
provides additional support to students with 
disabilities on transport. Assisted Travel Support 
Officers (ATSOs) support students with complex 
health or behaviour needs to ensure their safe 
travel to and from school. If you are interested in 
temporary part-time work as an ATSO the 
following website contains information on the 
role, and how to apply for the position. 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/astp/
atsos 

For further information please contact ASTP on 

1300 338 278 or email ASTP 

at atso.astp@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

located in the hinterlands of Byron Bay. Franki released 
her first single ‘You Hate Me and I Love It’ in 
September 2019 and was a finalist in the Tones and I 
“That One Song” competition. 
Participants should bring along their camera, phone 
or tablet and a charger. 
The NSW Government’s Creative Kids voucher can be 
redeemed in this workshop. 

Cost: $125. 
A $25 deposit will be charged at the time of booking 
and on the day of the workshop participants can 
present their Creative Kids voucher or pay the $100 
balance. 
Age: 5-10 years 
Limit: 6 per workshop 
Time: 10am to 3pm 
Cost: $125 per participant (Creative Kids voucher is 
$100) 
Includes: lunch, afternoon tea, certificate of 
participation. 
Book online 

Community News 
My name is Coach Darlene ~ I’m starting a 

MUMS & BUBS FITNESS group at Newrybar 

& Coorabell halls. See the above  flyer for 

more information. 
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